
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter – 25th February 2022 

Thank you to everyone who joined us via video call on Tuesday for our parent  
consultations,  it was lovely to see you all and give you updates regarding your child’s 
experience at school.  We hope to invite parents and carers back in to school again soon.   

 
Could we kindly ask all parents/carers to take extreme care when your 
children are getting in to and out of your vehicles.  When doing so, for 
their safety, we advise children to use the pavement/grass verge side of 
a vehicle rather than the road side.  Thank you 
 

As always, we would like to ensure that your experience at Walpole Cross Keys Primary is a 
positive one.  If you have any concerns, in the first instance, please telephone (01553 
828680), email the school office (office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk) or speak with 
the class teacher.  
 
Best Wishes, 
Ms J.Borley 
Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680   Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 
Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 
www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Monday 
International Schools Award celebra-
ton (selected pupil only) 
Music lessons (music pupils only) 
Tuesday  
All yrs wild challenge club 12:30-1pm 
Yr6 Public speaking with Hayley Roberts 

Yrs 2-6 art club 3:15pm-4pm 
(bookings only) 
Wednesday  
Class 2 Dance Festival practice 
Yrs R-3 board games club 3:15pm-
4pm (bookings only) 
PTA tuck shop 3:15pm  
Thursday  
World Book Day 
Class 1 PE day (wear PE kit all day) 
Friday  
Class 2 & 3 PE day (wear PE kit all day) 
Table tennis club 12:30-1pm 
Yrs 1-6 Football Club 3:15-4:15pm 
(bookings only) 

 

Please check final page for 

future diary dates. 

 Stars: Ivy.H (YrR), Taylor (Yr2) &  
Maria (Yr5)  
 Kindness: Zoe-Marie (YrR) 
 Handwriting:  Nelly (Yr1), Evie (Yr3) & Ben 
(Yr6) 

 Thank you winners: Evan.T (Yr1), 
Lilley (Yr2), Mya (Yr6) & Mrs 
Hurn 



Author visit – Tuesday 15
th

 March 2022 
 
We are very excited to announce that on  

Tuesday 15
th
 March, we will be visited by Lisa Stickley, an award-winning  

designer, author and illustrator who started out life as a printed textile  
designer, training at Central Saint Martins and The Royal College of Art.  She 
is also a devoted lover of cabbage and marshmallows – although not  
necessarily at the same time! 
 
She will be leading a whole-school assembly and then working with each 
class in their own workshop.  Her books are available to purchase from her 
website:  
https://lisastickleystudio.com/collections/books   
They can also be purchased from any of your normal book suppliers and  
Lisa will be very happy to sign them for the children on the day of her visit. 
 
On the day of her visit, she will be using ‘The Wobbly Waitress’ and ‘Bernard 
makes a splash’.  Even though her texts are aimed at the younger children, 
she provides exciting opportunities and ideas for the older children and we 
think they will be inspired both from an artistic and literary perspective.  
 

We look forward to a very enjoyable day. 

World Book Day -  
Thursday 3rd March 2022 

 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 3rd 
March 2022 and we are inviting children to come to school 
dressed as their favourite book character or wearing an  
accessory representing a book character. 
 
In school, we will be sharing favourite books and participating in literary activities, 
including live author videos.  
 

COMPETITION TIME …. We are also running a competition for the  

children to be photographed reading in an unusual place.  Upload your photos to 
your class Dojo by Friday 4th March – have some fun whilst reading! 
 

https://lisastickleystudio.com/collections/books


Next week’s menu: 

If your child would like a school lunch please order for the whole 
week using ParentPay, the deadline for orders is midnight on  

Sunday.  If you miss the deadline please email the office by 9am 
on Monday with your child’s choices for the week. 

Thank you 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Monday 28th February International Schools Award celebration  

(selected pupil only) 

Thursday 3rd March World Book Day  
*dress as favourite book character* 

*COMPETITION—upload photos to Dojo by 4th March* 

Tuesday 8th March Yr 6 WNAT Primaries Public Speaking Event 

*information to follow* 

Tuesday 15th March Author Visit—Lisa Stickley 

assembly & class workshops 

Friday 18th March Red Nose Day 

*information to follow* 

Tuesday 22nd March  Class 3 King’s Lynn town trip  

*consent & payment deadline is 14th March* 

Class 2 Dance Festival—Alive Corn Exchange  

*consent deadline is 25th February* 

Tuesday 29th March Yr 3&4 Hi-5 Netball 

*letter to follow* 

Monday 4th to Tuesday 19th 

April  

School Closed—Easter break 

Class 2 Dance Festival: Deadline extended to 
25th February for any outstanding consents.  
Please complete the form sent to you via text.    

Class 3 King’s Lynn town trip: Letter sent to parents/
carers via email on Wednesday, please provide consents and 
payments no later 14th March via ParentPay. 

Order school lunches for the week by midnight each  
Sunday (ParentPay). 

Pupils must wear their PE kit to school on their  
designated PE days.   


